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(Send letter at 11 months from the patient’s last visit and again in 23 months)

Date: _________

Re: Yearly Recall Reminder
Dear ________________________________________ ,
Our records indicate that it's time again to be seen at Dr. Shacket's office for your yearly fecal occult blood test for colon cancer AND, evaluation of the rectum or colon for polyps and other conditions.
If you have any general questions or concerns, please contact my office. I want to personally thank you for choosing my office for your medical needs. I look forward to serving you.

Sincerely,

Rick Shacket, DO, MD(H)

Rick Shacket, DO, MD(H)
Diplomate American Osteopathic Board of Proctology

RICK A SHACKETDO, MD(H)


BOARD CERTIFIED PROCTOLOGIST





3543 N. 7th Street, Phoenix AZ 85014 (602) 492-9919


10255 N. 32nd Street, Phoenix AZ 85028 (602) 492-9919
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